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Scholarship Card Party 

 

Wednesday, February 11 

11:30 am 

Mulligan’s Restaurant in Little River 

 

Call Sally Nolan (910-880-1286) or Kay Craig (910-575-1145) for tickets 

 

Donations for the Silent Auction are to be delivered to Jane Boyle, 32 

Swamp Fox Drive, (575-6367), no later than February 4
th

. 

If you are unable to attend this event, you can still make a donation to the Scholarship Fund.   In the 

past couple of years we have help 5 young people from Brunswick High School continue their 

education after high school.   

 

In Memoriam 
 

 Mary Quinlan passed away in December 2014 she was 98 years old.  The Carolina Shores 

Garden Club was founded in 1978 by Mary.  

 

Up Coming Events 
 

March 12 program   – Turf Grass and Tree Policy.  Presented by Jim Myers, Master Gardener and  

   Township Tree Committee. 

April 9  -  Plant exchange.  It’s never to early to start planning on what plants you will bring to the  

   plant exchange. 



From the Tidewater Camellia Club 

 

Whistler's Mother's Tea Party 

 

 

 
 
The Lower Cape Fear Historical Society is having Whistler's Mother's Tea Party 
on Sunday, February 8th at 3:00 in the historic Latimer House. 
 
Anna McNeil Whistler was born and raised in Wilmington.  There will be a 
presentation about her life followed by Tea in the Latimer House Tea Room. 
 
Prepaid reservations are required by February 4th, the cost is $25.  We would love 
to have you join us as we learn about this interesting and well-traveled woman. 
 
Please keep in mind that the Latimer House is not handicap accessible.  Located at 
126 S. Third St., parking is on the street.  Call 762-0492 for reservations. 
 

  

 


